
Remote Learning 
Newsletter

This newsletter aims to give more information about our approach 
to providing support for those needing to learn at home. We have 
adopted a multi-scenario method which is detailed below. This letter 
also details the plan of how work will be set should students not have 
access to online learning at home. In addition, each student’s tutor 
will also phone home regularly.   

Students Unable to Access Online 
Learning 

Subject teachers will send home paper 
copies of any resources/work to be 
completed, along with clear instructions 
and expectations. 
Completed work should be sent back to 
the school office FAO the class teacher, 
where the teacher will mark the work and 
send feedback home.  

Online Learning Survey

If you haven’t already done so, 
please complete the short 
‘Internet and Computer Access at 
Home’ survey. This will allow us to 
determine if paper copies of work 
need to be sent home:
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/59

ZB5QX

Scenario Expectation of students 

An individual student is well at 
home self-isolating. 

Continue to complete work independently via 
Google Classroom. The subject teacher will 
upload resources and work to complete.  

A ‘bubble’ (e.g. year group) of 
students are well but self-
isolating.

Continue to complete work independently via 
Google Classroom. This could include a blend 
of uploaded resources, live lessons and pre-
recorded lessons (depending on the subject). 

Full or local lockdown where 
the school is closed to all but 
vulnerable or key worker 
children.

Continue to complete work independently via 
Google Classroom. This could include a blend 
of uploaded resources, live lessons and pre-
recorded lessons (depending on the subject). All 
subjects will set work for the week by 9.00 am on 
Monday morning. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/59ZB5QX

